
 
 

Monday, March 20, 2023 

Development Services – Planning Division 

City of Denton 

401 N Elm Street 

Denton, TX 76201 

 

Re:  30-Day Extension Request  

 Glenwood Meadows Phase 2 Replat - FR23-0003 
 

Dear Ms. Manglaris,  

 

In response to the Glenwood Meadows Phase 2 Replat (FR23-0003) comments received on Thursday 

March 16, 2023 and the staff recommendation for denial, I would like to request a 30-day extension. 

 

Please let me know if you require any additional information to approve this request. 
 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Brighton Yau, PE  
Project Engineer 

 


